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Cardinal Road Infant and Nursery School & Victoria Junior School

Headteacher
Start Date: January 2026 (or September 2025 if possible)
Salary: L20 – L26 £83,426 - £96,000 (Outer London) 

We are seeking an experienced and inspirational leader to become the Headteacher of the merged Cardinal Road Infant and Nursery and Victoria Junior Schools.

Senior Leaders and administration staff of both schools have been working collaboratively under the guidance of the established Headteacher of Cardinal Road who took on the role of Interim Headteacher of Victoria Junior School in April 2024. Following the decision of the current Headteacher to retire we are now seeking to appoint someone with the vision and expertise to continue and develop the good practice already in place and continue the school’s journey as a single primary school.

Do you have what it takes to lead the school into its next phase? Do you want to be part of a stimulating, nurturing, diverse and caring community? If so, we look forward to hearing from you.

You will have experience of working collaboratively with governors, staff, parents and pupils to develop 
and sustain a self-improving school. 

This is an exciting opportunity for a hard- working and dynamic individual who is reflective, caring, 
thoughtful and keen to make a real and lasting impact in a great school.

You will lead a staff team based on two sites that are committed to the best educational standards and the needs of our children, supported by a proactive Governing Board. 

If you are passionate about education and are seeking an exciting career opportunity, we can offer you an enriching and rewarding Headship. We would welcome applications from experienced Headteachers as well as Deputies (or equivalent) who will be able to demonstrate excellent leadership, management and communication skills. 

Informal visits are strongly encouraged. Please contact one of the school offices on: 020 8890 9624 or 020 8890 6306 to make an appointment. Further information about the school can be found on the school websites at www.cardinalroad.co.uk and www.victoriajunior.co.uk 

Completed applications supported by a statement setting out how you meet the person specification criteria should be forwarded to Yvette Mayers, Head of Schools HR Traded Services via yvette.mayers@hounslow.gov.uk.  Applications without a supporting statement will not be considered. 
            
Closing date: Tuesday 6th May 2025 at Midday
Interviews: Tuesday 20th May 2025

Our school is proud of its commitment to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all staff to share in this commitment. Appointment to this post will be subject to an enhanced DBS disclosure.
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